
ST PATRICK’S CATHOLIC PARISH 

Lot 38 Amherst Street (PO Box 10) Katanning WA 6317 

Ph/Fax :  08 98 214 675 

Email:  stpatricksparishkatanning@gmail.com  

Facebook:  St Patrick’s Catholic Church — Katanning 

“Inspired by our Patron Saint and guided by the      
Gospel teachings of Jesus, St Patrick’s Parish strives   

to welcome and serve one another” 

Parish Priest:       Fr Marlon Chingwangco  

Parish Pastoral Council Chairperson:    Mrs Marie Hanna 

Parish Finance Committee Chairperson:    Mr Norman Flugge 

St Patrick’s Catholic Primary School Principal: Mr Brett Wilkie  (08) 98208 100 

St Patrick’s Parish Safeguarding Officers: 

Marie Hanna:      safeguardingmh@gmail.com  

Julie Poett::      safeguardingjp@gmail.com    

PARISH PRAYER:  Please refer to the overhead screen 

SUNDAY 21st JULY 2024 -  SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME YEAR B 

First Reading:   Jeremiah 23:1-6 
“Doom for the shepherds who allow the flock of my pasture to e destroyed and scattered—it 
is the Lord who speaks! This, therefore, is what the Lord the God of Israel says about the 
shepherds in charge of my people: You have let my flock be scattered and go wandering and 
have not taken care of them. Right, I will take care of you for your misdeeds—it is the Lord 
who speaks! But the remnant of my flock I myself will gather from all the countries where I 
have dispersed them, and will bring them back to their pastures: they shall be fruitful and   
increase in numbers. I will raise up shepherds to look after them and pasture them; no fear, 
no terror for them any more; not one shall be lost—it is the Lord who speaks!                                 
“See the days are coming—it is the Lord who speaks—                                                               
when I will raise a virtuous Branch for David,                                                                                                
who will reign as true king and be wise,                                                                                            
practising honesty and integrity in the land.                                                                                                 
In his days Judah will be saved                                                                                                                             
and Israel dwell in confidence.                                                                                                                               
And this is the name he will be called:                                                                                                                 
The Lord-our-integrity.”                                                                                                                                            
The word of the Lord 

Responsorial Psalm:  The Lord is my shepherd; there is nothing I shall want. 
 
 

SATURDAY 20th July 27th July 3rd August 10th August 

TAMBELLUP 6.00PM  6.00PM  

BROOMEHILL     

Sunday 21st July 28th July 4th August 11th August 

 KOJONUP 8.30AM 8.30AM 8.30AM 8.30AM 

KATANNING 10.30AM 10.30AM 10.30AM 10.30AM 

 21st July 28th July 4th August 11th August 

Greeter     

Intro & Second Reader H. Cavoli A. Schiano J. Poett Whole 

First Reader J. Poett D. Cavoli P. Kerin School 

Minister of the  

Eucharist 
   Family 

Offertory Volunteers Volunteers Volunteers Mass 

Acolyte Albert Alvarro Angelo  

Altar Servers Volunteers Volunteers Volunteers  

CHURCH CLEANING ROSTER:  JULY:    Len Len 

CRYING ROOM: Feel free to use this room during Mass.   

FIRST AID BOX:  located inside the Crying Room at the entrance to the Church. 

TOILET FACILITY:  Situated at the back of the Parish house;  nearest to school oval. 

RCIA/RCIC: Anyone interested in learning about becoming a Catholic please contact       
Fr Marlon or Julie Poett. 

 

WEEKEND MASS TIMETABLE: 

PARISH MINISTRIES:     If you are unable to attend on your rostered date please        

arrange for someone to replace you.  Thank you! 

WEEKDAY MASSES:    Wednesday  17th July 11.00am; Friday 19th July 9.00am  
 

The next Parish morning tea will be held on Sunday 28th July, please 
bring a plate to share if possible.                                                                                                                



Second Reading:  Second Letter of St Paul to the Ephesians 2:13-18 
In Christ Jesus, you that used to be so far apart from us have been brought very close, by the 
blood of Christ. For he is the peace between us, and has made the two into one and broken 
peace between us, and has made the two into one and broken down the barrier which used 
to keep them apart, actually destroying in his own person the hostility caused by the rules 
and decrees of the Law. This was to create one single New Man in himself out of the two of 
them and by restoring peace through the cross, to unite them both in a single Body and              
reconcile them with God. In his own person he killed the hostility.  Later he came to bring the 
good news of peace, peace to you who were far away and peace to those who were near at 
hand. Through him, both of us have in the one Spirit our way to come to the Father.                                               
The word of the Lord. 
 

Gospel Acclamation: Alleluia, Alleluia! My sheep listen to my voice, says the Lord; I know 
them, and they follow me.   Alleluia!  

Gospel:  Mark 6:30-34 
The Apostles rejoined Jesus and told him all they had done and taught. Then he said to them, 
“You must come away to some lonely place all by yourselves and rest for a while”; for there 
were so many coming and going that the apostles had no time even to eat. So they went off 
in a boat to a lonely place where they could be by themselves.  Bur people saw them going, 
and many could guess where; and from every town they all hurried to the place on foot and 
reached it before them. So as he stepped ashore he saw a large crowed; and he took pity on 
them because they were like sheep without a shepherd, and he set himself to teach them at 
some length.   The Gospel of the Lord 

Next Week’s Readings:  Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time Year B  28th July  2024:                         
Book of Kings 4:42-44; St Paul to the Ephesians 4:1-6; John 6:1-15 
 
Thank you Ronnie for re-freshing our church floral arrangements once again! 

Our Parish Bulletin may also be accessed through the St Patrick’s Primary School 

website under  “Our Community” and then “Parish” 

Parish News     

COLLECTIONS  7th July 14th July 

1st Collection $ 257.30  

2nd Collection $   29.00  

Planned Giving Envelopes $ 180.00  

Planned Giving Direct Debit $ 302.00  

Candles - -  

Peter’s Pence collection - -  

The ability to budget can only come about through the  ‘generous financial support of             
members of the Parish who make a pledge through the “Planned Giving Programme.”                                                                  
Like all families, everyone’s pledge is important and commitment to the financial                                 
well-being of  St Patrick’s Parish is VITAL.  If you would like to join or know more about                                  
the programme please  contact the Parish Office or Mr Peter Kerin. 

Let us continue to pray for the sick members of our families and also within our 
Parish especially:  Laline Ford and David McGuire;  Also our  Parishioners in   
Kerry Lodge and Bethshan,  Clara Illiano and Bonnie Quartermaine.  Please keep 
them in your prayers. 

The parish will be updating their parishioner data base; and over the next few weeks  
Parishioner Census Forms will be included in our Parish Bulletin or sent via email.         
Although not compulsory, it is a way of keeping in touch with parish events and news and 
updating parishioner information.   The information will be held in the strictest of                       
confidence. 

In every life, there is need for a balanced rhythm of work and re-creation. With so much 
pain and suffering in our world, the demands of the mission can overwhelm us and cause 
us to act as though everything depends on us. While we can never really escape the      
responsibility of being there for those in need, today’s gospel reminds us that there is a 
time for being out on mission and a time for being with the one who calls and sends us. 
The apostles have been busy – preaching, healing, and driving out the demons as           
instructed. They now report back to Jesus with an account of their activities and are      
invited to take time to rest and recuperate. ‘Come away to a desert place all by your-
selves and rest a while’ is the invitation that Jesus extends to them. Their rest is short-
lived, for the crowds pursue them. Jesus’ response to the suffering of the people is a 
physical one: he is ‘moved with compassion’ As the gospel story continues, we find that 
Jesus’ disciples are well-meaning but slow to learn. They are a bit like us in that. The more 
we take time to reflect, however, the more likely we are to respond with the                                       
compassionate heart of the good shepherd, and the more likely we are to achieve lasting 
justice and right relationship in a world of unconscionable disparities. Sr Veronica Lawson 

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER (WWME) is offering to run a 
retreat Weekend late November early December this year in the                    
Cathedral Parish in Bunbury. Although WWME Weekends are regularly 
run in Perth this will the first time in many years to have this                      
opportunity in the Diocese of Bunbury. Married couples of all ages are 
strongly encouraged to enrol for this amazing experience guaranteed 
to refresh and deepen marital relationships. Make this a precious and 
lasting gift to each other. For more information contact Brendon or 
Valerie on 0493 534 865. 
Email WAbookings@wwme.org.au  Visit www.wwme.org.au.                           
Alternatively, please contact Fr Pierre Repuyan on 08 9721 2141 or 
email pierre.repuyan@bunburycatholic.org.au.  

mailto:WAbookings@wwme.org.au
http://www.wwme.org.au/
mailto:pierre.repuyan@bunburycatholic.org.au

